
To all LP Class of 1964… Greetings, 

We are sending out an urgent reminder:  Our 55th Class Reunion is 6 weeks away! 

We are trying to put this all together and finalize the events. For those of you who plan on 
coming to all or some of the events, you must respond NOW! 

Listed below is a list of all the events and other pertinent information.  Please read it all over, 
make your choices and send your check in right away. 

Reunion schedule: 

Thursday 9/26/19 

What:  Welcome - cocktails, hors d’oeuvres and light dinner 

When:  6:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Where: Villagio Ristorante 
 1242 W Lake St 
 Roselle, IL 

Cost: $35 per person (includes coffee, tea & soft drinks) 

Friday 9/27/19 

What:  Football game - LP Homecoming vs St Charles North (one of the top teams   
 in the state) 

When:  7:00 PM 

Where: Lake Park High School - West Campus 
 500 W Bryn Mawr Ave 
 Roselle, IL 

Afterward: Pizza @ Aurelios 
 1456 W Lake St 
 Addison, IL 

Cost: $20 per person (includes coffee, tea & soft drinks) 



Saturday 9/28/19 

What:  Buffet Dinner 

When:  6:00 PM - 11:00 PM (cocktails 6pm-7pm) 

Where: Bloomingdale Golf Club 
 181 N Glen Ellyn Rd 
 Bloomingdale, IL 

Cost: $45 per person (includes coffee, tea & soft drinks) 

Cash bar at all events 

Sunday 9/29/19 What:  Farewell breakfast - TBA 

Additional Information 

Hotels that we recommend that are fair priced and close by: 

Hampton Inn (includes breakfast) 
1685 W Lake St 
Addison, IL 60101 
(630) 495-9511 

Holiday Inn 
860 W Irving Park Rd 
Itasca, IL 60143 
(630) 773-2340 

Holiday Inn Express (includes breakfast) 
1490 W Lake St 
Roselle, IL 60172 
(877) 834-3613 

Golfers… if you are interested in golfing, please email Bill Palicki at billp1030@att.net.  This 
event is Friday morning 9/27/19. 

mailto:billp1030@att.net


So please, please, please… we are encouraging all of you to please commit to your reservations 
and send a check ASAP as we need to give firm counts to the places that we have reserved. 

Quote by a LP graduate class of 2019: 

“ Wish there was a way to know you’re in the good old days before you’ve actually left them.” 

Looking forward to our fun weekend. 

          Love you all and see you in September 

          Your Class of ’64 Committee


